
Why should you volunteer?
Virginia election law says that there should be equal numbers of Republican and Democrat
election officers and poll watchers in every county and precinct. The Democrats have more
than enough volunteers. In Prince William County, the Republicans are running behind. We need
more volunteers! If you don’t step up, who will?

Election Officers will participate:
• In one of the precinct polling places on election day and/or early voting in-person with application
  to the General Registrar office.
 
Poll Watchers will participate:
• In satellite polling places for early voting in-person
• In one of the precinct polling places on election day
• At the Central Absentee Precinct 
• At recording, tabulating and canvassing of results
• At hand counts and late vote processing

You’ll receive complete training as an Election Officer and/or Poll Watcher and you’ll be taught to
know what to look for and what to do about it.

To volunteer as a Republican Election Officer:
1. Go to https://www.pwcvotes.org/copy-of-working-the-polls
2. Contact the Prince William County GOP election officer team at electionintegrity@pwcgop.gop
to let them know you’ve signed up.

To volunteer as a Republican Poll Watcher:
1. Email electionintegrity@pwcgop.gop – you will be contacted on trainings (check your junk mail)

THANK YOU for your consideration!
If you have more questions, please email electionintegrity@pwcgop.gop

We need CITIZENS to sign up to be
Election Officers &/or Poll Watchers
to Protect our Elections!

WITH 45 DAYS OF VOTING IN 2022
YOU ARE NEEDED MORE THAN EVER!




